
 

 
 

 

Village of Cary, IL 
Bright Oaks Water Main Improvements 

January 3, 2024/10:00 AM  
 

Project Engineer: Mike Foley – Phone Number:  815-444-3380 
Email:  mfoley@baxterwoodman.com  

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 ISSUED DECEMBER 16, 2024 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Description of Work: 
 
 
 The proposed construction consists of replacement of approximately 2,800 feet of 2-inch, 6-inch 
and 8-inch mains with 4-inch, 6-inch and 8-inch water main and replacement of the water service 
pipes from the water main to the existing curb stop and service box with new 1-inch service pipe. 
All ancillary valves, vaults, valve boxes and hydrants are included for replacement, as well other 
miscellaneous items of work. 
 
Information for Bidders: 
 
 All pertinent documents may be examined at Cary Public Works at 454 Cary Woods Circle, Cary, IL 60013 
or on the internet at www.bhfxplanroom.com. 
 
https://www.bhfxplanroom.com/jobs/public 
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